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Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370
License Nos. NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. T. C. McMeekin
Vice President
McGuire Site
12700 Hagers Ferry Road
Huntersville, NC 28078-8985

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-369/93-32 AND 50-370/93-32)

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. G. Maxwell of this office on
December 19, 1993 - February 5, 1994. The inspection included a roview of
activities authorized for your McGuire facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to
be in violation of NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice of
Viclation (Notice). We are concerned with Violation A because it involved an
extended pericd of time where your emergency diesel generator fuel oil
inventory was below the minimum required value due to an i1naccurate tank level
instrument. The level instrument had previously been identified with chronic
out-of-tolerances and a modification had been proposed to correct it. However,
a decision to defer the modification did not receive adequate management
oversight to ensure that in the interim, compensatory measures were implemented
to reliably monitor fuel o0il levei. We are concerned with Violation B because
it involved two instances where compensatory actions for an inoperable diesel
were not taken.

The enclosed Inspection Report also identifies activities that violated NRC
requirements that will not be subject to enforcement action because the
licensee’s efforts in identifying and/or correcting the violation meet the
criteria specified in Section VII.B of the Enforcement Policy.

Furthermore this report identified several weakresses associated with your
maintenance program. We understand that you have initiated action to enhance
several of these, however because of the number and comprehensive nature of
these issues your attention is directed to these concerns.
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Duke Power Company

cc w/encls: Continued

Dayne H. Brown, Director

Division of Radiation Protection

N. C. Department of Environment,
Health & Natural Resources

P. 0. Box 27687

Raleigh, NC 27611-7687

County Manager of Mecklenburg County
720 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

T. Richard Puryear

Nuclear Technical Services Manager
Carolinas District

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
2709 Water Ridge Parkway, Ste. 430
Charlotte, NC 28217

Dr. John M. Barry, Director
Mecklenburg County Department
of Environmental Protection
700 North Tryon Street
Charlotte, NC 28203

Karen E. Long

Assistant Attorney General
N. C. Department of Justice
P. 0. Box 629

Raleigh, NC 27602

bce w/encls:

V. Nerses, NRR

R. Watkins, RII

M. §. Lesser

Document Control Desk

NRC Resident Inspector

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
12700 Hagers Ferry Road
Huntersville, NC 28078-8985
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